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Milan, 28 April 2017 - At today’s meeting of the Board of 

Directors of Il Sole 24 Ore S.p.A., the Board of Statutory 

Auditors reported on the positive outcome of the assessment of 

independence requirements, pursuant to art. 8, par. 1, of the 

Corporate Governance Code for Listed Companies, of Standing 

Auditor Maria Silvani. 
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